To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 31 March 2022 13:54:01

Dear sir or madam,

As one who made the awed trk to Stinehenge as a college student in 1974, I should like to
register shock that the highway commission is again considering and trying to ram through
a deeply flaws scheme that flies in the face of good Heritage practice and would ruin areas
nit yet studied around this storied site.

I urge you to again reject the roadway.

Sincerely,
Joseph Newland






